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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Friday 25th February 2022 
 

Dear Parent 
 
World Book Day 
 
On Thursday 3rd March, it is World Book Day. As a school, we are asking children to dress up as 
their favourite book characters. If possible, they should bring the book with their favourite 
character with them. Whilst we will be doing lots of book day activities, the children’s costumes 
do need to be something that they can sit down in and work at a desk. It also needs to be 
appropriate for the playground. There are those that do not like to dress up…including me! If this 
is the case, then it’s fine for them to wear their own clothes, but please encourage them to bring 
their favourite book into school. 
 
Ukraine 
 
A number of our children have expressed concern over what is happening in Ukraine at the 
moment. Staff have attempted to reassure them, but if you think it appropriate, please speak to 
your child about what is happening. 
 
Diary Dates 
 
3rd March   World Book Day 
21st March   Class 2 athletics festival – Cleethorpes Leisure Centre 
1st April   School closes for Easter 
19th April   Staff training day 
20th April   Children return to school  
 
As always, thank you for your support and co-operation.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

A. Willett  
 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/

